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June 29, 2018 

Mark Relph 
City Manager 
City of Littleton 
2255 West Berry Avenue 
Littleton, CO 80120 

Re: Request Partnership for an Arapahoe County Open Spaces Grant for the Options 
Secondary at Whitman Playground Renovation 

Dear Mr. Relph: 

Littleton Public Schools is respectfully requesting a partnership with the City of Littleton to apply 
for an Arapahoe County Open Space Grant for the playground renovations at Options 
Secondary at Whitman School.

The playground functions as a community park space when school is not in session and is 
used by family members of Littleton Soccer and South Suburban Parks & Recreation athletic 
leagues. The playground renovation would be an addition to Euclid Middle School since 
Options and Euclid share common space, supporting over 900 students and the Littleton 
community. 

We are requesting $50,000 as a cash match from the City of Littleton to meet the 25% 
requirement for the renovations projected to be $398,034. LPS will commit a match of $50,000 
needed to meet the 25% cash match for the grant. 

Attached are the plans and budget. 

We respectfully request your support. 
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Rofi'Yn Zagoren, District Wellness Coordinator 

Serving the majority of the city of Littleton, town of Columbine Valley, and portions of the 
municipalities of Bow Mar; Centennial, Greenwood Village, and Englewood. 


